
 

 

 

 

 

ETHICS COMMITTEE 

MEETING 
Thursday, January 18, 2024 

6:00 PM 

 

 

Location: Weare Town Office Conference Room 

  15 Flanders Memorial Road, Weare 

 

MEETING HAS BEEN  

CANCELLED 

DUE TO LACK OF CONFIRMED 

QUORUM!! 

 

NEXT MEETING WILL BE 

FEBRUARY 15, 2024 @ 6 PM! 

 

THANK YOU!! 

Town of Weare 
Selectmen’s Office 

15 Flanders Memorial Road 

Weare, NH  03281 

(603) 529-7535 

www.weare.nh.gov 

 

 

 
 
 

Naomi L. Bolton 

Town Administrator 

Email: nbolton@wearenh.gov 

Board of Selectmen: 
Frederick W. Hippler, Chairman 

Benjamin D. Knapp, Vice Chair 

Sherry M. Burdick 

Salim R. Blume 

Janice Mathews 

Email: boardmembers@wearenh.gov 

http://www.weare.nh.gov/

